
Dear Robert 
  
Please be advised that Hullbridge Parish Council does not have any observations regarding 
18/00590/FUL - 40 Windermere Avenue - ground floor rear and front/side extension with associated 
alterations and we do not object to the proposal.  
  
Regards  
  
Anne-Marie Bates                                                                                         
Clerk to Hullbridge Parish Council 
98 Ferry Road 
Hullbridge 
Essex SS5 6EX 
  
Tel: 01702 232038 
Email: clerk@hullbridgepc.co.uk 
Website: www.essexinfo.net/hullbridge-parish-council/ 
  
RCCE Village of the Year “Merit Winner” 2017 
“Winner” of Essex County Council Community Work Award 2016  
Vaughtons Council of the Year “Highly Commended” 2016 

 
Disclaimer: This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information.  If you have received it in 
error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system.  Any unauthorised use, disclosure or 
copying is not permitted.  Please be aware that e-mail communication is not guaranteed to be secure.  
This e-mail has been checked for viruses but no responsibility is accepted for any damage caused by 
transmission of this e-mail.  Opinions expressed may be those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent the view of Hullbridge Parish Council 
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